
I fully oppose HJR201. Oregon is already ranked among the highest taxed states when it comes to 
income and property taxes. Our taxes shall not be raised due to past and present politicians 
misappropriating our existing tax dollars. 
Furthermore, the government should not be putting housing quotas on states, counties, or cities. 
Developers should be building homes. Not governments. Governor Koteks wish of 36000 new 
homes a year is ridiculous. Further taxing the citizens of our great state will not solve any issues. 
But will cause us to become more like California. Buried in debt. Take a lesson from their poor 
misguided policies. This bill shall not pass. The people demand it. 


